
 
 
 

December 18, 2020 
 
 
 
Jobee O'Sullivan 
Director of Postsecondary & Community Education 
Nashoba Valley Technical HS - Community Ed/Adult Ed 
100 Littleton Road 
Westford, Massachusetts 01886 
 
Dear Ms. O'Sullivan: 
 
Congratulations!  
 
We are pleased to notify you that the Nashoba Valley Technical HS - Community Ed/Adult Ed 
has been awarded a Career Technical Initiative grant in the amount of $100,000. 
 
The Career Technical Initiative addresses the persistent demand in construction/trades and 
manufacturing sectors by transforming vocational high schools into Career Technical Institutes 
and providing funding to deliver adult training, credentialing, and placement services in 
partnership with MassHire Career Centers and Workforce Boards.  
 
You will be receiving further instructions from Commonwealth Corporation on next steps.  
Please feel free to contact Theresa Rowland at trowland@commcorp.org if you have any 
questions.  

 
 
Governor Charles D. Baker    Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 

 
     

       


